
Further to the formal announcement released by African Sun Limited (“the Company”) to the 
market on 4 July 2022, the Company’s Board of Directors wishes to advise all stakeholders and 
the public at large that the Company shall be ceasing operations at the Kingdom at Victoria Falls 
Hotel with effect from 5 January 2023. 

The African Sun Limited Board takes this opportunity to express gratitude to the public for its 
patronage and support over the years. The Company looks forward to continue welcoming its 
guests at its other ten hotels, which include the Victoria Falls Hotel (operated in partnership with 
Meikles Limited) and Elephant Hills Resort and Conference Centre, which are also situated in the 
City of Victoria Falls. 
 
By order of the Board

						    
V.T. Musimbe 
Company Secretary

30 November 2022

CORPORATE HEAD OFFICE
African Sun Limited
Bally House, Mount Pleasant Business Park,
Corner Norfolk Road/870 Endeavour Crescent, Harare, Zimbabwe.
Email: venon.musimbe@africansunhotels.com 
Website: www.africansunhotels.com

NOTICE RELATING TO THE KINGDOM AT NOTICE RELATING TO THE KINGDOM AT 
VICTORIA FALLS HOTEL EXITVICTORIA FALLS HOTEL EXIT

(Incorporated in Zimbabwe on 2 July 1971 under Company Registration Number 643/71)

Directors:    
E. A. Fundira (Chairman), P. Saungweme (Chief Executive Officer)*, N. Mutizwa (Chief Finance Officer)*, G. Chikomo, 

C. Chikosi, B. Childs, V.W. Lapham, L.M. Mhishi, T. M. Ngwenya, A.E. Siyavora.   * Executive
Registered Office:  Monomotapa Hotel, Number 54 Park Lane, Harare, Zimbabwe.    
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